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S.F. 203 appropriates $300,000 annually from the general fund for fiscal years 2024 and 2025 to the 

Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) for grants to the I-494 Corridor Commission to 

perform transportation management activities.  Identifies $300,000 as the base amount for future 

fiscal years.   


